
Hopkinton Village Precinct 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 

Notice of Decision 

June 5, 2023 

Notice is hereby given that the Hopkinton Village Precinct Zoning Board of Adjustment met 

on June 5, 2023 at 7:00 pm at Hopkinton Town Hall, 330 Main St Hopkinton N.H., and made 

the following decision: 

 

Applicant: St Andrews Episcopal Church, 354 Main St Hopkinton NH made application for a 

zoning Variance from Article “V” Paragraph 3 Section (a) of the Hopkinton Village Zoning 

Ordinance relating to sign size. 

The applicant wished to install a two sided sign on their property with an exposed surface 

area of approximately 22.68 sq/ft where signs of 4 sq/ft are allowed. 

Acting Chairman Craig Dunning of the HVP ZBA called for a vote to approve or dis-approve 

the request. All members of the HVP ZBA present voted in the affirmative to approve the 

applicants request. Members voting for approval were: Craig Dunning, Greg Berry,Tricia 

Morin and Victoria Bram, there were no votes against the application, and the Variance was 

granted. 

The applicant successfully addressed all  the criteria to be granted a variance as outlined in 

the HVP Zoning Ordinances, Article X Paragraph 4 Section c sub-paragraphs (i) (ii) (iii) (iv) & 

(v). 

Respectfully Submitted: Craig Dunning   Acting Chairman HVP ZBA. 


